
2013 Inter-University Biochemistry Postgraduate Symposium 

Platform Presentation Guidelines 

Dear participants, 

On behalf of the Symposium Organizing Committee, I thank you for submitting your research 

work for platform presentation at the 2013 Inter-University Biochemistry Postgraduate 

Symposium on 15 June 2013. 

Your presentation will be limited to 15 minutes followed by a 5-minute “question and answer" 

period.  Presentation schedule can be found at the conference website in late May. 

Since the venue only supports PC, would Macintosh users please bring along your own machines.  

Also, you are strongly advised to keep a back-up copy of your talk on the web in case of USB 

drive/computer failure.  I look forward to meeting you at the symposium in May. 

Yours sincerely, 

H.Y. Edwin Chan 

Symposium Chair, 2013 Inter-University Biochemistry Postgraduate Symposium 

 

 

 

 


